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Question 

 
• What estimate has been made of any real-terms reductions in the income 
received by the force from the Home Office in the following years  - (a) 2016/17 (b) 
2017/18 (c) 2018/19 (d) 2019/20. Please include in your response any documents 
setting out forward financial projections (redacted or in full). 
 
• What estimate has been made of any real-terms reductions in spending by 
the force in the following years - (a) 2015/16 (b) 2016/17 (c) 2017/18 (d) 2018/19 (e) 
2019/20 
 
• What projections have been made of the impact on the force of any 
proposed reductions in the police grant formula allocation and can you outline any 
planned workforce reductions. 
 
• What estimate has been made of the cost to the force of (a) the 
apprenticeship levy and (b) the single tier pension? 
 
• Has the force spent any money obtaining ACORN 5 data from CACI limited 
since 14 July 2015? If so, how much? 
 
• What has been the total cost to the force to date of engaging in the Home 
Office consultation on reform of the police funding formula? 

 
Answer 
 
I understand that Northamptonshire Police have responded to your request. 
 
The OPCC has recently published it’s Medium Term financial Plan which can be found 
at the following link; 
 
https://cmis.northamptonshire.gov.uk/cmis5live/MeetingsCalendar/tabid/73/ctl/Vie
wMeetingPublic/mid/410/Meeting/2549/Committee/440/Default.aspx 
 
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to ask for 
an internal review. Internal review requests should be submitted within two months 



of the date of receipt of the response to your original letter and should be addressed 
to: John Nielson, Acting Chief Executive, Office of the Northamptonshire Police and 
Crime Commissioner, West Wing, Force Headquarters, Wootton Hall, Northampton, 
NN4 0JQ 
  
Please remember to quote the reference number above in any future 
communications. 
  
If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to 
apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. The Information 
Commissioner can be contacted at: Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe 
House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF 


